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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/04/2022  22:52:072022/0425/P OBJ Margaret Conroy I am objecting to the addition of another storey to 5 Hargrave Place. No consideration has been given by the 

applicant to the detrimental impact of this extension on the closely neighbouring houses in Brecon Mews: said 

houses all have roof lights and light wells at the rear to provide light and ventilation to the rooms at the back. 

The extra storey on the Hargrave Place building will block the daylight and sunlight in Brecon Mews, and the 

rear windows will also overlook the roof lights of rooms - bedrooms and bathrooms - on the top floors, contrary 

to residents' expectations of privacy.

Furthermore, the extended Hargrave Place building will overtop the Brecon Mews houses and I don't believe 

that is in keeping with planning decisions previously made for this neighbourhood.

03/04/2022  22:52:042022/0425/P OBJ Margaret Conroy I am objecting to the addition of another storey to 5 Hargrave Place. No consideration has been given by the 

applicant to the detrimental impact of this extension on the closely neighbouring houses in Brecon Mews: said 

houses all have roof lights and light wells at the rear to provide light and ventilation to the rooms at the back. 

The extra storey on the Hargrave Place building will block the daylight and sunlight in Brecon Mews, and the 

rear windows will also overlook the roof lights of rooms - bedrooms and bathrooms - on the top floors, contrary 

to residents' expectations of privacy.

Furthermore, the extended Hargrave Place building will overtop the Brecon Mews houses and I don't believe 

that is in keeping with planning decisions previously made for this neighbourhood.

03/04/2022  22:51:562022/0425/P OBJ Margaret Conroy I am objecting to the addition of another storey to 5 Hargrave Place. No consideration has been given by the 

applicant to the detrimental impact of this extension on the closely neighbouring houses in Brecon Mews: said 

houses all have roof lights and light wells at the rear to provide light and ventilation to the rooms at the back. 

The extra storey on the Hargrave Place building will block the daylight and sunlight in Brecon Mews, and the 

rear windows will also overlook the roof lights of rooms - bedrooms and bathrooms - on the top floors, contrary 

to residents' expectations of privacy.

Furthermore, the extended Hargrave Place building will overtop the Brecon Mews houses and I don't believe 

that is in keeping with planning decisions previously made for this neighbourhood.

03/04/2022  22:52:012022/0425/P OBJ Margaret Conroy I am objecting to the addition of another storey to 5 Hargrave Place. No consideration has been given by the 

applicant to the detrimental impact of this extension on the closely neighbouring houses in Brecon Mews: said 

houses all have roof lights and light wells at the rear to provide light and ventilation to the rooms at the back. 

The extra storey on the Hargrave Place building will block the daylight and sunlight in Brecon Mews, and the 

rear windows will also overlook the roof lights of rooms - bedrooms and bathrooms - on the top floors, contrary 

to residents' expectations of privacy.

Furthermore, the extended Hargrave Place building will overtop the Brecon Mews houses and I don't believe 

that is in keeping with planning decisions previously made for this neighbourhood.
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